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03/01/2022  16:57:322021/6127/T OBJ Gail  Brown The 2001 Camden document outlying details of the Fitzjohns/Netherhall Conservation area explicitly singles 

out the importance of trees in the area and states: the private landscape often contains significant trees, 

whether groups or individual specimens contributing to the character of the area, visible from public areas or 

perhaps surrounding properties.

There is no better example of trees contributing to our enjoyment and that of others in the area seeing this 

garden with this beautiful tree.

I would urge the counciil to preserve the tree in this garden and reject this application
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